RIVERSIDE - SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY

INDIAN HEALTH, INC.

11980 Mt.Vernon Ave. Grand Terrace, CA. 92313

Riverside-San Bernardino County
Indian Health, Inc. (RSBCIHI)
Pharmacy Prescription &Refill Update

May 19'" 2021

Dear Patients:

Starting June 1st 2021, The RSBCIHI Pharmacy Department will no
longer be providing a 90-day supply of medications that was
temporarily authorized in April 2020 by its Board of Directors and
Administration. As conditions relating to the COVID-19 pandemic
continue to improve across our communities and clinies, after
careful review, our Board of Directors and Administration have
agreed to go back to the 30-day prescription refills. This will
allow our Pharmacy program to align with Medi-CAL and other
health plans for insurance purposes.

In the initial phases of the COVID-19 pandemic, RSBCIHI
approved this 90 day supply to ensure social distancing within our
clinics and for the health and safety of all our patients and
employees during this pandemic. RSBCIHI will still provide
curbside medication pick-up for patients. We appreciate your
understanding in this matter.

Sincerely,
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Bill Thomsen, MHA
CEO, RSBCIHI



